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Aww.. Thank you so very much. Have a great day.
Participants: Kristi Cook, South Carolina State Parks
at 20:22:33 on 7/05/2017 UTC

Account: South Carolina State Parks Content type: Facebook Page - Message threads

Kristi Cook
at 19:49:30 on 7/05/2017 UTC
Chat Conversation Start

3:38PM
Hello, My name is Kristi Cook I am a resident of North Augusta, and we have a
new Family & Kids directory coming to the CSRA and I would love to send you
some information about it. Letting people know where all the state parks are
located is a great way to get them to you. I know there are a few of them within
a 50 mile radius of North August. I know you would make a great fit with this
directory. Is it possible to have somebody contact me to send information to?

South Carolina State Parks
at 19:49:31 on 7/05/2017 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

South Carolina State Parks
at 20:14:59 on 7/05/2017 UTC
You may send to:

South Carolina State Parks
at 20:15:12 on 7/05/2017 UTC
Gwen Davenport, 1205 Pendleton St, Coumbia, SC 29201

South Carolina State Parks
at 20:15:31 on 7/05/2017 UTC
Our advertising budget has been allocated for this FY 2017-18, but we'll take a
look. Thanks.

Kristi Cook
at 20:15:42 on 7/05/2017 UTC
Does she have an email address?

South Carolina State Parks
at 20:22:21 on 7/05/2017 UTC
gdavenport@scprt.com

Kristi Cook
at 20:22:33 on 7/05/2017 UTC
Aww.. Thank you so very much. Have a great day.
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